
Board of Management meeting 27/09/2023 

Agreed Report 

 

• Child Safeguarding and Risk Assessment reviews were carried 

out and ratified. Notice has been sent to the Parents 

Association and the Bishop’s office. 

• Anti-bullying policy was reviewed and ratified in line with best 

practice 

• The school has a new bike shelter which can hold 20 bikes at a 

time. This is a great new addition and we hope to see many 

pupils taking their bikes to school in the spring and summer 

months. 

• The Board of Management discussed the possibility of updating 

the school tracksuit to a more modern fit. Companies will be 

contacted and parents will be surveyed to gather opinions on 

the matter.  


